
 
9th December 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The 5th edition of the Chew Valley 10k on Sunday 11th June is now open for entries at 
www.chewvalley10k.co.uk and we are delighted to confirm that Chew Valley School 
Society will again be one of the main beneficiaries of funds raised this year.  For the first 
time ever, you can also create a Justgiving page in one click from our online entry page to 
raise much needed sponsorship for Chew Valley School Society! 
 
Perfect for experienced or novice runners aged 15 years and over, this year’s event will have 
the same Race HQ at Bishop Sutton Village Hall and same gorgeous, rural route and plenty 
of action for all the family to enjoy, including 1k Fun Run (launching in the Spring), live 
music, Chew Valley Rugby Club BBQ, face painting, bouncy castle and more! Follow us on 
Facebook and Twitter @chewvalley10k to keep up to date! 
 
What you get: 
 

 Free special edition CV10k 2017 technical t-shirt 

 A quality event medal for all finishers 

 Free download of photo of you in action (can print up to A4) 

 Eat Natural bar, bottle of water and banana 

 Chip timing, live streaming of results and video clip of you finishing 

 Free bag storage 

 Free parking 

 Pre-race Warm Up 

 En route toilets, live music and two water stations 

 Homemade cakes and refreshments (to raise funds for Bishop Sutton Pre-School) 

 Option to enter a team for the Team Trophy – get together with 5 friends, family 
members, colleagues, random people – whatever you like really. Make sure you all 
enter with the same team name and the fastest 4 times count towards a combined 
time, which will make you Champions of the World and win a trophy for the shelf! 

 
To enter the Chew Valley 10k (max. 850 runners) costs £18.50, including a free technical t-
shirt and medal (£16.50 for UK Athletics club runners) – for further details and to enter 
online,  visit  www.chewvalley10k.co.uk   If you feel you would be able to help us by being a 
marshal on the day, please do get in touch via email@chewvalley10k.co.uk. 
 
Thank you in advance and hope to see you on 11th June! 
 
Kind regards, 
The Chew Valley 10k & 1k Team 
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